
AAHGS Meeting Minutes 

3-26-22 

 

No minutes were available for January’s meeting. 

Treasurer’s Report: Wanda Jackson  

  Our balance as Feb. is 2,744.78. 

Membership Report: 

 We now have 29 paid members in the chapter. 

 

President’s Report: 

June 10-11, 2022 -  Sons and Daughters of the United States Middle Passage Conference will be held in 

person and online from Rider University in Lawrenceville, New Jersey. 

AAHGS National Conference in Oct  

Chiquita will be demonstrating how to use Family Tree Maker at the AASIG (African American Special 

Interest Group) on Monday Mar. 28, 2022.  If you would like to join in the AASIG meetings, send your 

email address to Frank to receive notifications. 

A question was asked on how to start and AAHGS chapter. Chiquita will provide information on the 

process. 

Eileen provided information about African American cemeteries needs and challenges. The Maryland 

General Assembly is doing a study. 

 

Presentation: The 1950 Census 

1950 – Census will be released on April 1st!  Information about tools to access information were 

presented.  Check our webpage for links to get more information. The One Step Website is very 

helpful.  Accessing Census information will not work like it normally does. No indexing. Family Search 

and Ancestry will work on indexing over several months.  Chiquita demonstrated many items to look 

for to gain the information. 

Our next meeting will be on Sat. May 21, 2022 at 11:00 pm. 

The meeting was adjourned at 1:00 pm. 

 

 

 


